
 
COUNTY COUNCIL 

       
LEGISLATIVE SUMMARY 

 
To:   All Councilmembers of the Anne Arundel County Council 
 
From:  Linda M. Schuett, Legislative Counsel 
 
Date:  September 16, 2019 
 
Subject: Bill No. 78-19 
 

 
 Subsection (b) of §13-2-301 prohibits the Director of Public Works from installing or using 
more than five traffic control signal monitoring systems, sometimes referred to as red light 
cameras, to monitor or enforce the prohibition against a vehicle entering an intersection when the 
light is red. Bill No. 78-19 repeals subsection (b), thereby eliminating the restriction that there may 
be no more than five red light cameras.  

 


	LEGISLATIVE SUMMARY
	Subject: Bill No. 78-19


